City of Lexington Electoral Board
Minutes

August 12, 2020

A meeting of the City of Lexington Electoral Board was held on Friday, August 12, 2020 in the office of the
City Registrar. Present: Nancy Sullivan, Chair: Vicki Turner, Vice Chair; Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary and
Jan Yowell, Registrar.

The purpose of the meeting was to plan for the November 3 General Election. Absentee In Person Voting
will be held in the Community Meeting Room for the 45 days prior to the November election. Voting will
be held from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. each day and closing from 12:30-1:30 for lunch. Ballots received
through the mail will be processed every Saturday morning. Chairs of both parties will be invited to attend
or send a representative to observe the processing of absentee ballots. Training wlll be held on October
17t L & A testing will be held on September 8" at 10:00 a.m.

The Board also agreed to place an ad regarding absentee voting in the local paper.
Y
The Registrar provide copies of the new emblem that will be included on absentee ballot envelopes.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully,

Dorothy Blackwell, Secretary

Nancy Sullivan, Chair

Vicki Turner, Vicé Chair



